
UF/TS/2422 

THE BOROUGH COUNCIL OF GATESHEAD 
(HIGH LANES, HEWORTH, GATESHEAD) (WAITING RESTRICTIONS)  

TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2022 
  

Notice is hereby given that on the 16 March 2022 the Borough Council of Gateshead 
(“hereinafter referred to as the Council”) made an Order in exercise of their powers under 
Sections 1(1), 2(1) to (3), 4(2) and Part IV of Schedule 9 to the Road Traffic Regulation Act 
1984 (“the 1984 Act”), as amended and by virtue of the Traffic Management Act 2004 (“the 
2004 Act”) and all other enabling powers and after consultation with the Chief Officer of 
Northumbria Police in accordance with Part III of Schedule 9 to the 1984 Act.  
 
The Order, which will take effect on the 24 March 2022, will introduce: 

1. A prohibition of waiting at any time along High Lanes, Heworth (i) North side (a) 
from its junction with High Heworth Lane in an easterly direction for 142 metres; and 

2. A prohibition of waiting Monday to Friday 8:00am-9:00am and 14:45pm-15:45pm 
along High Lanes (i) South side (a) from a point 15m east of its centre line with St 
Cuthbert’s Drive in a westerly direction for 32 metres and along St Cuthbert’s 
Drive (i) East side (a) from its junction with High Lanes in a southerly direction for 
20 metres. (ii) West side (b) from its junction with High Lanes in a southerly 
direction for 64.5 metres. 

 
The Order together with plans and a statement of the Council’s reasons for making the 
Order, may be examined online at: www.gateshead.gov.uk/trafficschemes or a copy can 
be requested by contacting telephone number (0191) 4332169 (Ref: TS/002422).  If you 
wish to view in person at the Civic Centre, Gateshead, please contact the telephone 
number above to book an appointment - Monday to Thursday between 8.45am and 
5.00pm and Friday between 8.45am and 4.30pm. 
 
If any person wishes to question the validity of the Order or of any of its provisions on the 
grounds that it or they are not within the powers conferred by the Act or that any 
requirement of the Act or of any instrument made under them has not been complied with, 
that person may, within 6 weeks from the date on which the Order is made, apply to the 
High Court for that purpose. 
 

 
Dated 18 March 2022 
Mike Barker, Strategic Director Corporate Services and Governance 
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